
Please vote no on Bill HB4135.  
 
 I think this bill is confusing and will be for all oregonians who need to complete an advance directive. 
I believe end of life is a sacred time…..and must be protected in all aspects of an individual’s right to 
quality of care even when death is imminent or they are unable to speak, feed themselves, or otherwise 
take care of themselves.   
 
This bill has not been discussed in a truthful manner in the public realm.  Please set it aside until this is 
done, as it will affect each and every one of us going forward.  We "the people" should have a time to 
give input, not just the lobbyists who may or may not be speaking for us.   
 
Thankyou, 
Fae Ehlinger 
Bend, Oregon 
 


